
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 PIRATES in Year 2 
 

What a swashbuckling day of adventure Year 2 have had this week. They created 
their own flavour pirate grog, worked out coordinates to move about, sung sea 
shanties, designed pirate ships and most importantly searched for treasure! We 

all had such fun! 
 

 
 

 

 

29th April 2022 
 

“Dont hold back. For anyone.”             Ming, Turning Red 

 

Miss Pryce: 
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Years 5 and 6 Swimming 
 

Today children in Years 5 and 6 enjoyed their first 
swimming lesson! Please remember each week to 

send them to school with the correct items plus 
carrier bag for their wet costumes on the way home. 

 

 

Good Samaritans in Year 2 
 

As part of their Religious Education, children in 
Year 2 became Good Samaritans by making posters 
full of messages of kindness and love, and putting 

them up around the school. These good deeds 
cheered us ALL up.

  

 
 

 
 

  
 

 School Meal Prices 
 

After many years of meal prices staying the same, 
as of 1st June they will now go up to £2.30 per meal 

(from £2.20). We work hard to keep costs to 
parents as low as possible and have delayed this 
decision year on year, however the rises in food 
prices mean that we now have no choice. Thank 

you for your understanding. 
 

 

ICT in Year 4 
 

Year 4 have been working hard on their programming 
skills, using code with loops to draw shapes. They 

worked out how to draw pentagons, hexagons, 
octagons and decagons, and then tested out different 
values to create other shapes and patterns. Here are 

some of the patterns that the class created! 

 

 


